
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

9th November 2020 

Literacy Maths  
We are looking at 

the number two 

again this week and the children 

will be learning some new songs 

all about the number two. 

The children will be learning to 

make groups of one and two this 

week. 
Topic 

The children are continuing to learn all 

about ‘My Day and My Night’ this week. 

We will be sequencing morning and 

evening routines using the small world 

figures and the home corner. We will be 

teaching the children the song ‘Here we 

go round the mulberry bush’. 

The children will be  designing their own 

duvet cover, and making some bread, 

just like the little red hen in our story. 

Please ensure that you are social distancing at drop off and collection times. Please 

keep at least two metres away from other families. Once you have dropped your child 

off at the gate, please walk back around the cones and out of the gate, maintaining a 

safe distance of two metres. 

Messages 

 Notices 
As the  days are getting a bit more chilly, 

you may wish to send your child in with a 

warmer coat. The children love being 

outside as much as possible! 

If you have any spare plastic jugs, pots 

and pans or utensils such as wooden 

spoons laying around at home, we would 

happily rehome them in our role play 

kitchen!     Thank you! 

Our story this week is ‘The Little Red 

Hen’. We will be learning who the 

characters are and sequencing 

the main parts. 


